
Hello Chris,

I can’t thank you enough for all the work you did with me when we picked out the furniture for 
the new library. Your patience with me was greatly appreciated especially after I made 
selections and then decided to go into a whole different direction. 
We receive compliments from everyone who comes in on everything from the end panels to 
the tables and chairs. 

The children’s furniture has just the right touches of fun and functional. The color selections 
were perfect considering that room spans several ages, not too young and not too mature. 
And we can’t forget about the vault for the teens. Although we couldn’t put much in there what 
you helped me pick out was spot on. 

Chris you not only helped with the choices you were there for the deliveries, the assembly, and 
the installation. Your crew was so polite and helpful and did a wonderful job. 
There is no way that I could have accomplished this without your help. I can’t thank you 
enough and I look forward to working with you again in the future. 

Dana Polk 

Director, Chelsea Public Library 


